
 

             

 

                            

 

THE PRACTICE IS NOW REGISTERING NEW PATIENT INCLUDING WOODROW 

MEDICAL CENTRE. THIS SHALL NOT AFFECT THE CARE OF EXISTING PATIENTS. 

THE PRACTICE HAVE NOW INCREASED NUMBER OF DOCTORS AND POSSIBLY 

LOOKING AT INCREASING MORE SESSIONS. 

PLEASE DO NOT HESISTATE TO CONTACT PRACTICE MANAGER IF THERE ARE ANY 

QUERIES. 

 

THANK YOU 


